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Extension of time for inviting feedback on amendments to the Aadhaar Authentication 
for Good Governance Rules, 2020 to enable performance of Aadhaar authentication by 
entities other than Ministries and Departments of the Central Government and State 

Governments for prescribed purposes  

Ministry of Electronics and Information Technology, on 20th April 2023, has published on its 
website draft amendments to the Aadhaar Authentication for Good Governance Rules, 2020 to 
enable performance of Aadhaar authentication by entities other than Ministries and 
Departments of the Central Government and State Governments for prescribed purposes, 
inviting feedback from the public by 5th May 2023. In response to requests received from 
stakeholders, Ministry has decided to extend the last date for receipt of comments on the said 
amendment till 20th May 2023.  
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